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To Whom It May Concern,

Southern Oregon Education Service District in Medford, Oregon, is the sole source of
The Oregon Project for Visually Impaired and Blind Preschool Children {The OR Project)
The OR Project is a comprehensive curriculum designed for use with children birth to six
who are visually impaired or blind. Southern Oregon Education Service District holds the
copyright for The Oregon Project. Information about The Oregon Project is also
available at our website: www.soesd.k12.or.us.

Southern Oregon Education Service District's Federal identification number is
936008718

Sincerely,
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Mark Angle-Hobson
Interim Deputy Clerk
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